
PROCEDURAL CHANGES 
EFFECTIVE JUNE 21ST 

As we enter the summer season, we will be moving away from 
reservations at both our Indoor and Outdoor facilities. We will start 

returning to our more regular practices, while still maintaining a 
safe and clean environment. We are still asking patrons to 

maintain 6ft distancing when starting and stopping their swim. 

Indoor Pool Changes 

- We will be limiting lap swim to three patrons per lane 
- Circle swimming is required! 
- Please no walking in the lanes, Therapy Swim will be available for 

those who wish to walk 
- Patrons may enter and exit the pool throughout designated lap 

swim times 
- If the lanes are full or the speed of other swimmers is not equal, 

patrons will have to wait until a lane becomes available 
- Lanes are separated by speeds of the swimmers- slow to fast 

Outdoor Pool Changes 

- We will be limiting lap swim to four patrons per lane 
- Circle swimming is required! 
- Please no walking in the lanes, Therapy Swim will be available at 

the Indoor pool for those who wish to walk 
- Patrons may enter and exit the pool throughout designated lap 

swim times 
- If the lanes are full or the speed of other swimmers is not equal, 

patrons will have to wait until a lane becomes available 
- Lanes are separated by speeds of the swimmers- slow to fast 


